
A BIG THANKS  to the Scheerer Family for ringing St. Mark’s church bells every Sunday morning while 

our church doors are closed. Susan sent me these photos that Roger and Justin took when they went to 

grease the bell pulleys this week. Special Thanks to Roger and Justin for doing this job!   I imagine it 

was hot way up in the bell tower this week!!  How awesome that you took pictures too ... there are 

probably many members and friends that have never seen the actual bells.     


